
From: Wendy Brown  
Sent: Thursday, March 24, 2016 6:58 AM 
To: Mercier, Betty <bmercier@London.ca> 
Cc: Martin, Jackie <JMartin@London.ca> 
Subject: Request for delegation status 
 
 
Good morning 
I apologize, further to my previous emailed request I should reference more specifically to the 
consent item: 
I am requesting delegation status for March 30th meeting with respect to The Outdoor Tethering 
of Dogs.  
 
My Regards, 
 
Wendy Brown 
Animal Welfare Advisory Committee Chair City of London Sent from my iPhone 


